DIRECTIVE Study: Cross Jurisdictional Sharing Survey reminder
August 13, 2015


CLHO is participating in a University of Washington study (DIRECTIVE) focusing on how local health departments use shared service arrangements to provide essential public health services, particularly communicable disease control.

[bookmark: _GoBack]This study is part of CLHO's interest in developing an evidence base on the impact public health practices have on health outcomes in our state, and provides an entree to potentially engaging in more practice-based research.

A part of this study involves a cross-jurisdictional sharing survey. The survey was opened on Monday, June 29th, and arrived as an email from Sharee Squires at the University of Washington (shareesq@uw.edu). A reminder has from Sharee Squires at the University of Washington was sent on Monday, August 27th. The e-mail contains a url - unique to your local health department - to follow to the survey. If you do not see it, please check your spam filter. The survey should take 30-45 minutes. The survey must be completed by August 31st.  

Your participation is greatly appreciated and if you have any questions about the study please feel free to contact me at Kathleen@oregonclho.org.
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